
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

 

RECAP OF LUNCHEON 

 

August 15, 2011 

 

The annual barbeque lunch of the Cobb County Retired Employees Association 

was held on Monday,  August 15, 2011 at the West Cobb Senior Center. 

 There was no formal called meeting. 

Pictures of the BBQ were taken and can be viewed on ccrea.us.  

 

Next meeting to be held on Monday, September 19, 2011. 

 

Martha Watson, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


